My name is Sara Lustig from Exeter Rl and | am in support of House Bill H5859.

By implementing appropriate signage and limiting the use of well water to non-consumptive
purposes, businesses can maintain efficient operations while adhering to health and safety
regulations. Many rural businesses and establishments depend on private wells, and imposing
stringent requirements that do not directly impact public health is both inefficient and detrimental
to small business viability.



